
 

  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref: MW/PPE 

3rd March  

Dear Parent/Carer  

Core Pre-Public Examinations 

The next set of Pre-Public Examinations are due to take place from Tuesday 11th March to Tuesday 

18th March 2025.  Please find below a copy of the timetable which was issued to pupils last week.  

  

Any queries please do not hesitate to contact me – mwatkiss@tcat.school 

Yours sincerely  

  

  

Mrs M Watkiss 

Assistant Headteacher  
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